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Frank Bayles—President—812-343-5093 or bayles@hughes.net

Kyle Weidner—Vice-President—724-272-3733 or kylew10@hotmail.com

Tammy Adams—Secretary—812-603-8207 or gohoosiers100@yahoo.com

Tieann Blackburn—Treasurer—812-342-1590 or claud.Blackburn@cummins.com
The Club will meet at the Golden Corral on Wednesday, November 10, 2010 at 6:00 PM for dinner and 7:00 PM for the meeting.  Remember to mention that you are with The Club when you arrive to receive your 10% discount.  


Toys for Tots—The Club voted during the September meeting to participate in the Toys for Tots program in association with the Fireman’s Toy Drive.  If you wish to participate, please bring a new unwrapped toy to the November meeting. The Fireman’s Cheer Fund is looking for toys for newborns to 12 year olds.  You may also donate money.  The Fireman’s Cheer Fund will then purchase toys with any money that is donated.
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November 1st—Tammy Bachman

November 8th—Tammy Adams

November 9th—Robert Stater

November 30th—Chris Schooley
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Welcome to our new members!


We have a balance of $1674.38 in the bank.  
*****The most recent photo album is missing from the 25th Club Reunion that was held in 2003 at Heflin Park.  The photo albums were on display and Joan Mabe has reported that the most recent album is missing.  If you attended this event back in 2003 and have any information please contact Joan Mabe at 812-376-8947*****


Fall Foliage Tour—Saturday, October 30, 2010—The Club will be leaving from the Westhill Shopping Center at 10:30 AM.  We will be going on a two-hour drive where we will end up in Leavenworth, Indiana where we will be having lunch at the Outlook. The Fall Festival is going on this weekend as well.

Club Car Show—MARK YOUR CALENDAR!! August 13, 2011 The Club will be hosting its first ever car show to be held in the parking lot of the Holiday Inn located on Jonathan Moore Pike in Columbus.  Scott Barker will be serving as Chairman of the Car Show Committee, so let him know if you would be interested in volunteering.  We are going to need everyone to make this show a success.


Thanksgiving Club Pitch-In Dinner—Saturday, November 13th—this event will be held at the Shrine Club.  The club is located on Highway 58.  If you take the Ogilville exit, turn left at the stop sign and follow Highway 58 for 1 ½ miles.  There will be a tiny green sign on the right side of the road.  Turn right at the sign and follow the road to the club.  If you come to road 100 West, you have gone too far.  Please bring a covered dish.  Meat, drinks and table service will be provided.

Christmas Party—December 11, 2010—this event will be held at Batar in Seymour, Indiana.  The cost of the meal is $15.00 a person.  Please contact Terry Thomas at 812-579-5621 if you plan to attend.  He is gathering the reservation count for us.  You can sign-up and pay for the Christmas party at the November meeting.  Batar is located on Highway 50 towards North Vernon.  Take US 31 South to the intersection of US 31 and Highway 50.  Turn left at the intersection and Batar will be about a mile or so on your right.  The sign is hard to see, so watch carefully.  If you wish, you may bring a grab bag item in the amount of $10.00.  


Wednesday, October 13, 2010

Frank Bayles brought the meeting to order.  

Frank welcomed and introduced new members in attendance, Chuck and Stormy Butler.

The 50/50 drawing was held and won by Stormy Butler for $12.50.

Tieann Blackburn read the Treasurer's Report--Ending balance  1674.38.  Tieann announced that she has receipts for those people who have paid dues and passed out a new roster to members.

Frank asked The Club to please remember the Hembree family in our prayers.  Sharon Hembree’s father passed away this past weekend.  The Club made a donation to Hospice in his name.

Old Business:  Ritters—October 19th will be the last Cruise-In for the season.  

Hope Heritage Parade—Kyle Weidner reported that there were 8 cars from The Club that participated.  We had a guy from West Virginia join us.  Kyle believes that The Club won an award.  He will check and report back on this at the November meeting.

Waymansville Car Show—Kyle Weidner reported that it was a good show.  The weather started out bad because it was raining and the turnout was somewhat low, but the food and atmosphere was great.  There were three club cars in attendance.  Kyle and Amanda Weidner won a trophy.  

Hope Cruise-Ins—Chris Schooley said that the Cruise-Ins are over for now, but the plan is to start them again in March 2011.

Downtown Car Show—The Club had a great turnout for this.  The weather was great and overall it was a good event.

Bayles Cookout—Frank reported that the cookout was a success—fish was served.  One person driving along Highway 31 stopped and picked up an application because he saw all the Mustangs parked along the road.

Toys for Tots—Kyle Weidner reported that he would speak with the Fireman’s Cheer Fund and find out if they need any specific needs.  Please see the information above concerning the specifics.  

New Business

Gathering Place Car Show—this car show will be held on October 23, 2010 at the Gathering Place Church located in Greenwood, Indiana.

Fall Foliage Tour—will be held on October 30, 2010.  The Club will leave at 10:30 AM from the Westhill Parking lot.  The drive will take about two hours and will end in Leavenworth, Indiana.  We will eat at The Outlook for lunch.  The Fall Festival is also going on this weekend.

Thanksgiving Pitch-In—Saturday, November 13, 2010—this event will be held at the Shrine Club at 6PM.  The Shrine Club is located on Highway 58.  Meat, drinks and table service will be provided.  Please bring a covered dish, if you plan to attend.

Corvette Club/French Lick—the Corvette Club has invited members of the Hoosier Mustang Club to join them on a drive to French Lick on October 16, 2010.  They will be leaving from Seymour High School at 1:30 PM.  Fellow Club member Terry Thomas is a conductor on the train located at French Lick.  There will be a train ride for those interested in this.  The cost for this is $11.00 for children and $14.00 for adults.  

Corvette Club versus Hoosier Mustang Club Competition—Frank has spoken with the President of the Corvette Club and they are interested in some friendly competition between the two clubs.  We will keep track of how many members attend events in the community during 2011.  At a designated end point in 2011, the club with the most members that attended events will be declared the winner and the losing club will have to provide a meal for the winning club.

Club Items—Jim Bott announced that Joan Mabe has some women’s visor caps and pennants that are available.  Frank made mention that we should get these items from Joan for archive purposes.

Mann’s Harley Davidson Car Show—Saturday, October 16th.  

Ford Fastlane News—Frank has some cards and information about this publication.

Christmas Party—December 11, 2010—6PM at Batar in Seymour, Indiana.  Contact Terry Thomas at 812-579-5621 to make reservations.  Cost is $15.00 per person.  If you are interested in participating in the gift exchange, please bring a grab bag item in the amount of $10.00.  Please pay and sign-up for this event at the November club meeting.

Nominations for Club Officers—Frank opened the nomination process for new members.  A motion was made by Jim Bott and Scott Barker and seconded by Steve Weidner to retain the current officers in place for 2011.  Frank offered the motion up for vote and passed with an unanimous vote.

Jim Bott made a motion to close the meeting.  Steve Weidner seconded the motion.


2011 Calendar--Kyle Weidner reported that if anyone is interested in including their car in the 2011 calendar, please send him a photo.  At this time, Kyle only has one photo for the 2011 calendar.  If the Club is going to have a calendar for next year, Kyle needs 11 more pictures.  Kyle is going to bring his camera to the Fall Foliage Tour on Saturday, October 30th, so pictures can be taken at that time as well.  Kyle needs the pictures for the Calendar by November 15th, so that he can have them available at the Christmas party.  Calendars will be $20 each again this year.

Website--also if you would like to have your car on the website, please send a picture to Kyle and he will be happy to add it to the site.


Autumn Pumpkin Bread

¼ cup Sun Crystals All-Natural Granulated Blend Sugar

½ cup butter

2 eggs

12 ounces canned pumpkin puree

2 cups all-purpose flour

1 teaspoon baking soda

½ teaspoon salt

1 teaspoon ground cinnamon

½ teaspoon baking powder

2 teaspoons vanilla

½ cup chopped pecans

1. Preheat oven to 350 degrees.  Coat a 9x 5 inch baking loaf pan with cooking spray.

2. In a large mixing bowl, blend together Sun Crystals All-Natural Granulated Blend Sugar and butter.  Add eggs one at a time,mixing well after each egg.  Stire in pumpkin.

3. Combine flour, baking soda, salt cinnamon, baking powder and vanilla.

4. Mix the flour mixture into the pumpkin mixture.  Fold in the pecans.

5. Pour into loaf pan.

6. Bake for one hour or until a toothpick inserted into the center comes out clean.

7. Let cool in the pan for 10 minutes before removing from pan.
[image: image5.png]


 MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

Kyle Weidner’s 1965 2+2 “Fastback” is this month’s spotlight car.  Kyle bought the car in 2003 as a bare shell and restored it over the next 4 ½ years.  He built the car to be as modern as possible but not lose the looks of the 65 fastback.  In doing this a fuel injected 5.0 and 5 speed transmission from a 91 Mustang was installed along with four wheel power disc brakes all new suspension and 17” wheels.    The color of the car was changed from sea foam green to a late model Mazda “Winning Blue” and blue and white pony interior was added.  Kyle enjoys driving the car in club activities and taking it to car shows along with his dad.  This winter he plans to add late model Mustang seats recovered in the blue and white upholstery and change the exhaust system on the car to make it more enjoyable to drive.  
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